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TRAINING OF TRAINERS ON THE UTILIZATION OF PRIMARY AND YOUTH
MANUALS ON TEACHING THE RIGHTS OF CHILDREN

To : ELEMENTARY/SECONDARY SCHOOL HEADS
JEAN T. LOQUILLANO, PhD
JOEL D. POTANE, PhD
This Division

Relative to the partnership project with the Geneva Office for Human Rights
Education (GO-HRE) Switzerland and Latter- Day Saints Charities, all school heads
are required to send one (1) teacher-participant, preferably a Values Education
teacher or a school Child Protection coordinatqr for a Training of Trainers in the
Utilization of Manuals on Teaching the Rights of the Children on April 29, 2019
(8:00 am — 4:30 pm) at the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter- day Saints, Ramon
Chaves St. Cagayan de Oro City.

The teachers, who will be attending on the aforesaid training, shall earn a one-

day service credit pursuant to DepEd Order No. 53 S. 2003 entitled Updated
Guidelines on Grant of vacation Service Credits to Teachers.

Immediate dissemination and compliance of this
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Office for Human Rights
Education in Geneva
Switzeriand
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I April 2019

Jonathan S. dela Pena, PhD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Cagayan de Oro

Dear Mr. dela Pena,

Good Day! The Geneva Office for Human Rights Education (GO-HRE) which is affiliated with Brigham
Young University- Kennedy Center for International Studies is privileged to introduce to you Primary
and Youth Manuals on Teaching the Rights of Children.

We have proposed this project to the Department od Education Central Office and are grateful for the
approval to use the manuals to teach the rights of children in 3 areas in the Philippines for pilot testing.

We have determined the following date below for an oricntation meeting with you. Another date is also
set for the training of focal persons who would cventually teach the program to Filipino children as well
as train other teachers. Ms. Carol Labrague, Projcct Development Officer, External Partnerships Service
of the Department of Education Central Office will lead in the preliminary/orientation meeting as well
as during the training for trainers. We hope you are available on the following proposed dates:

Orientation Meeting: April 5, 2:00 pm
Training for Trainers: April 29, 8:00 am-4:30 pm, Venue to be announced

GO-HRE aims to facilitate the tcaching of these rights to children and youth through clear and achievable
activities. ‘

We look forward to working with you on this project. May God continually bless you in your service.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Haidi F. Fajardo
On behalf of Richard and Shonnie Scott
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